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NEW NEWSLETTER ITEMS 
 
Message following last night’s announcement 
On what would have been SATs week for year 6, we find ourselves still in lockdown with some confusion of what will 
happen next. We found out last night, as parents and carers did, that if the Government’s 5 criteria are met, primary 
schools are expected to open for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children. Unfortunately, we have no further details 
other than what was shared last night.  We have been anticipating a phased return at some point but sadly the 
announcement does raise as many questions as it answers. We anticipate that more details will be released over the 
next few days and we will endeavour to keep you informed through our newsletter about our next steps to a phased 
opening of school. 
 
We are all missing the children and seeing our Milton family so much but we are fully committed to supporting 
everyone to feel safe and secure as we move forward. We really appreciate your patience during this uncertain time - 
thank you. 
 
75th Anniversary of VE Day  
We hope you were able to enjoy VE day last week. We certainly had the beautiful weather to be able to celebrate 
outdoors (socially distancing of course).  In the run up to the day, our key worker children produced a display to 
commemorate the day and had a party in the playground on Thursday, wearing red, white and blue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Photographs 
Thank you to everyone that has sent a photograph in so that we can put a little video together.  It is so lovely to see 
the children and will be an absolute pleasure to put something together for everyone to see!    
 
 
 



We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
Mossley AFC – Design a new away kit competition 
There is an exciting competition where children can get involved in designing 
a new away kit for the club!  
Deadline is 31 May and all details were sent with last week’s newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

The world as we have known it, has changed; 
we are all finding life different and some of us 
are finding it difficult. Let us all remember, we 

are still one. We are still united; united in 
change, united in challenge and united in our 
school community. Please reach out to others 

if you need support. 


